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Subject: Please Move Forward with the Comprehensive Plan

From: Miles Rosen  
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 7:26 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please Move Forward with the Comprehensive Plan 

Hi there, 

I'm a fairly new resident to Ann Arbor and am absolutely in favor of the Comprehensive Plan that has 
been put together. I attended an open house in the fall and heard about the tremendous work that your 
team has put into this project, and I would hate to see this fail to pass. Thank you so much for preparing 
this plan for the city. It would help dramatically for future development and set up the area to better 
adapt to changing needs for local communities and the university.  

Thank you again, and looking forward to this passing in the fall! 

Best, 
Miles Rosen 
919-710-0243


